
Nepal Engineering Council: 

Launch of Professional Engineer (Nepal) Title. 

Call for Support from Engineers with a Professional Title Recognised by the 

International Engineering Alliance (IEA) 

 

The Nepal Engineering Council (NEC) is preparing to launch a professional title for engineers, PEng 

(Nepal).  NEC kindly requests all engineers working in Nepal and holding a professional engineering title 

recognised by the International Engineering Alliance (IEA) to support the first round of professional 

reviews for Senior Experience Route applicants.  Further information can be found at 

http://nec.gov.np/pages/Professional/.  Please contact  necgov@ntc.net.np if you have any queries or to 

register your interest in becoming a Reviewer for this first phase of the PEng launch. 

Registrar 
Nepal Engineering Council 

Bhagawati marg, Naxal, Kathmandu, Nepal 
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